
 

 

 

 

Mr Simon Harris, T.D., 

Minister of State 

Office of Public Works 

 

Dear Minister Harris 

 

The Association acknowledges the work being done by you and your office in 

response to the flooding emergencies that have impacted communities for the 

past six weeks. 

Even before the major flooding events a number of our members asked the 

Association write to you to request that you would consider favourably 

invitations from County Councils to come and speak to the elected members 

directly.  The benefit of their local knowledge might be of particular use in the 

development of effective and precise countermeasures to flooding of specific 

locations in the country. 

We wish you and your team well in your endeavours to deal with the serious 

and enduring impacts of the inundation. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Director 

9 January 2015 


